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March 30, 2023 

 

City of Coburg 
91136 N Willamette Street 
Coburg, OR 97408 
Attn: Brian Harmon, Public Works Director 
 
RE: N. Willamette, E. Macy, & N. Harrison Street Waterline Replacement Notice 

of Apparent Low Bidder and Engineer’s Recommendation for Award of 
Contract 

 

The City received the following bids for the N. Willamette, E. Macy, & N. Harrison Street 
Waterline Replacement Project on March 28, 2023. 
 
 Contractor        Bid Total 
 

1. Northcore USA, LLC            $     397,693.84   

2. Turney Excavating                          $     403,796.00     

3. Wildish Construction Co.           $     431,287.60    

4. R&G Excavating             $     437,154.00   

5. H&J Construction, Inc.                      $     452,153.00     

    

I have reviewed all bid packages and found all to be complete and responsive, with the 
exception of H&J Construction, Inc. which did not submit a First Tier Subcontractor 
form.  
 
I recommend that the contract be awarded to Northcore USA, LLC in the amount of 
$397,693.84. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Branch Engineering Inc. 

Julie Leland, P.E. 

City Engineer 


